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Tuesday 6th June, 2023 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

New Year Group Meetings 

 

 

Welcome back – we hope that you enjoyed the May half term. As we are now in the final half of the 

summer term, preparations are underway for next academic year.  

 

This year, we will be trialling a new system. We are sharing information 5 weeks earlier than we have 

in the past to aid in the transition process for all children. However, as we’re sure you can appreciate, 

at this stage we are unable to say which class will be receiving which teacher, so we request 

that you do not correspond with us about this.  

 

Year group meetings are going to be held for you to attend. At the meeting, you will meet the class 

teachers who will be in that year group next academic year. They will have prepared a presentation 

where they will cover what the year group expectations are, including the curriculum. It will also 

provide you with a forum for any questions you may have.  

 

In the table below, please find the dates of the meetings and who the teachers will be in that year 

group next year. All meetings will take place at 6pm in the Large Hall. 

 

 

New year 

group for 2023-

24 

Teachers in this year group next year 

are… 
Meeting Date 

EYFS Mrs Gavagan / Miss Partridge Monday 12th June 

Year 1 Mrs Upex / Mrs Robson / Miss Verity Monday 19th June 

Year 2 Mrs Parr / Miss Holt / Mrs Marshall Thursday 22nd June 

Year 3 Mrs Clark / Mrs Meadows Tuesday 27th June 

Year 4 Miss Worthington / Mr Parker Wednesday 21st June 

Year 5 Miss Thompson / Miss Hine Tuesday 20th June 

Year 6 Miss Jarvis / Mrs Clewlow Wednesday 28th June 

 

 

These meetings will be extremely valuable – it really is very important that you attend.  

 

We would like to say a big ‘thank you’ to Mrs Gray who will be leaving Little Hill at the end of this 

term. We wish her every success in the future. 

 

We’d like to welcome Mrs Marshall who will be joining our team as a part-time class teacher from 

next academic year.  

 

 

http://www.littlehill.leics.sch.uk/


Occasionally there is a need to mix classes based on cohort need. For next academic year, the year 

groups going into Years 4 and 6 will be mixed. During the week beginning 12 th June, children will 

complete a friendship activity whereby they will confidentially write down the names of 6 friends. 

Taking this into account, classes will then be created for next academic year – children will be in a 

class with at least one of their named friends.   

 

 

Here are some other key dates for this half term: 

 

Wednesday 21st June Celebration of Sports event 

Monday 3rd July End-of-year reports and Data Snapshots sent home. 

Thursday 6th July Letter containing new class information and staffing sent home. 

Monday 10th July 
Transition morning: children will spend the morning with their new 

class teacher. 

Wednesday 12th July Whole-school trip 

Friday 14th July Last day of the school year. School will close at 1:15pm 

 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

The Senior Leadership Team 

 

                                                              
Mrs V Pankhania   Mr S Williams    Mrs F Gavagan  

Headteacher    Deputy Headteacher   Assistant Headteacher 

 

 


